
December 16, 2019 
 
General Board Meeting 
 
Attendees: Darnell, Alyssa, Jessica R.,  Jessica D.  Sanai, Tanya, Darnell 
 
After the  Stockings for Soldiers - Helen Fort 
 
Both school principals said the staff was very appreciative of the 
sandwiches and soup for Parent Teacher Conferences. 
 
We have two new parent liaisons- Jessica Risoldi and Alyssa Wolford.  
 
Decorations for stocking for soldiers will stay at HF in the PTO storage 
space. 
 
We have to set a budget for next year and have it approved. 
 
We should put flyers out for other parents to join. We are in need of other 
parents to set up committees.   We could do a signup Genius like we did for 
the Amazon list.  
Michael Pinto should be asked to make an announcement about joining the 
PTO.  
 
We need the parent liaison to check the mail boxes  for permission slips.  
 
We should have another teacher as a teacher liaison. The teacher could 
get more teachers involved and keep us abreast of anything happening 
around the school. 
 
School dude must be used for signing up tp use space  in the school for 
PTO meetings.  Old members seem be using  PTO space.  Memebers 
should be contacted before anyone goes in that closet.  



 
Jessica D. can bring a tactical box for major storages of supplies in the 
closet. No one wouuld be able to  open it except board members. 
Jessica R. is  suggesting a link for spirit teams parafenaila . Parents  can 
use it to order things from and we can get funds as  they order.  
Still looking into  a WAWA fund raiser.  
Sub for the Superbowl will create  a got amount of money if we can get the 
parents interested. It would also be a good way for the students to serve 
the community.  
 
We are still working on  raising funds for  t-shirts and a spring gala for the 
parents to come out and enjoy themselves.  Time , Location and cost  Still 
to be determined.  
 
Next Meeting  January 14, 2020. 
Meeting adjourned.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


